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- January: Board of Governors Teaching Chair Review – 2.5 Hours 
- Stress-Less Week: Paint Night – 2.5 Hours 
- Stress-Less Week: Calm Café – 3 Hours 
- February General Assembly Meeting – 1 hour 
- Strategic Planning Committee – 1 Hour  
- International Dinner – 3.5 Hours 
- General Assembly Bonding – 1.5 Hours 
 
 
 
January: Board of Governors Teaching Chair Review 
The Board of Governors Teaching Chairs (BoGTC) program is intended to recognize faculty 
who are exceptional teachers and will further the enhancement of teaching excellence at the 

University of Lethbridge (UofL). I had the great opportunity to sit on the selection 
committee for the next Teaching Chair, reviewing excellent applications and proposals 
from each candidate. (My apologies for not including this in my January report) 
 
 
Stress-Less Week: Paint Night 
As part of Stress-Less Week, a paint night was put on for all those who wanted a moment to 
relax and paint whatever they wanted. Thanks to everyone who came out! 

 
 
Stress-Less Week: Calm Café  
Several Calm Cafés were put on throughout Stress-Less Week, where students could come 
grab a quick snack, sit down for a moment, and do some art or play some board games. 

 
 
 
 
 
February General Assembly 
At this month’s General Assembly meeting we reviewed a QIP proposal and oversaw the 
ratification of a few new clubs. 

February 2020 Report 
Contribution Hours: 15 

Total Contribution Hours: 43 + 15 = 58 

Jonathan Diaz  
Arts & Science Representative 
j.diaz@uleth.ca 
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Strategic Planning Committee 
The Strategic Plan for the next five years is slowly taking form, and this month we reviewed the 
document in its current state, making structure and grammar changes in order to best 
communicate our thoughts and plans to those in the SU for future years to come. 
 

 
International Dinner 
Several GA members and I enjoyed an evening of international food as representatives of the 
Students’ Union at the 27th International Dinner. The SU donated several items to the silent 
auction, which was in support of the International Students’ Emergency Bursary. 
 
 

General Assembly Bonding 
As the year is slowly winding up, and soon we will be welcoming the incoming General 
Assembly for the next year, the current General Assembly threw a small celebration of all of the 
work we had achieved over the last year or so. 
 
 
If you have any comments or questions about my report or my role as one of the Arts & Science 
Representatives, please feel free to reach out to me. 
 
Cheers, 
 
Jonathan Diaz 

 


